This Monday, February 26th, will mark the thirteenth anniversary of the 1993 World Trade Center bombing. As we all pause to remember those lost or injured, my thoughts will go out in particular to the families, friends, and others who were impacted in some way by this tragic event. Anniversaries such as this are a painful reminder of our loss, but they also afford the opportunity to take stock of how far we have come – and what still remains to be done.
In recent newsletters, I have discussed the successes and obstacles that have surrounded the critical legislation to fully implement the 9/11 Commission recommendations. Now, I am asking for your help.
Next week, as the Senate introduces its version of this legislation, there is a strong possibility that controversial amendments relating to the Iraq War will be included in the debate. While both issues are critically important, both issues deserve to be considered in separate debate. 

I urge you to contact your Senators and the Senate leadership to express to them the importance of keeping these debates separate (please see below). It is only through individual deliberation that these two issues will receive the fair and responsible consideration they deserve. I encourage you to make your voice heard. 
As always, please feel free to contact our office if we can be of any assistance.

